MINUTES OF THE
FINGAL JOINT POLICING COMMITTEE MEETING
8th March 2019

Elected Members

Clir Kieran Dennison (Chairman); Clir Tania Doyle; Cllr. Adrian Henchy; Clir Anthony Lavin;
Clir Howard Mahony; Clir Paul Mulville; Cllir Malachy Quinn; Clir Natalie Treacy; Clir Roderic
O'Gorman

FCC Officials

Paul Reid (CEQ); Liam Burke {SEO Housing)

Community Reps

Qireachtas Reps

An Garda Siochana

Ch. Supt M. Curran (DMRNY; Ch. Supt F. Murphy (DMRW); Supt W. Carolan (DMRW); Supt. A
Twomey (DMRW);)

Apologies ClIr Jimmy Guerin; ClIr Eithne Loftus; Clir Grainne Maguire; Clir Mags Murray; Clir Duncan
Smith; Cllr Tom O’Leary; Alan Farrell, TD; Brid Walsh (NDRDATF)

in Attendance Fingal County Council -
David Storey (DoS Operations); Liz Hartigan (SSO Operations); Brid Beglan (CO Operations)
Other
Philip jennings (Safer Blanchardstown)

Observers

Apologies were noted by the Chair.

1. Minutes

The minutes of the meeting held on 19" December 2018 were agreed

2. Matters Arising

No matters arose.

3. Presentation form Helen Hall, Chief Executive, Policing Authority

With the agreement of the Chair, this item was brought forward on the agenda.
Ms. Hall gave a presentation on behalf of the Policing Authority and answered questions from
the members in relation to same.

4, Garda Reports - 15 January 2018 to 31* December 2018

Copies of the Garda Reports had been circulated in advance to all members.

O 0 0 0 0

Balbriggan District (DMRN)
Blanchardstown District (DMRW)
Howth District {DMRN)

Swords Malahide (DMRN)

The senior Gardai present responded to any questions by the members.




5. Written Questions

Written questions circulated to all members in advance of the meeting. The senior Gardaf
present followed up on queries raised by the members.

6. Schedule of [PC Meetings for 2019
The draft schedule was discussed and agreed.
7. ' Report from Safer Blanchardstown
Philip Jennings ga\)e Report and addressed queries raised by the members.
8. Report from NDRDATF
No report or attendee.
9. AOB/Next Meeting
There was a discussion in relation to the formation of the new Committee and the
requirement for training for all involved. David Storey agreed that training is a
requirement and should be carried out in conjunction with the Policing Authority.
As this was the last meeting of the Committee prior to the Local Elections in May, no date

was fixed for the next meeting.

Minutes agreed:
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